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Media Contact: Deputy Shade McMillian    Date: September 17, 2020 

LCSO Searching for Missing 44-year-old Woman 

On September 17, 2020, the Leon County Sheriff’s Office received a report of a missing 

person, 44-year-old Temeka Lashawn Bruce. Family members advised Bruce was last 

seen in the area of Bur Oak Drive and Shumard Drive in southeastern Leon County 

around 6:00 AM on September 16. The family is concerned about her welfare and her 

unknown whereabouts.  

Bruce was last seen wearing a dark blue, light blue, and white, tie dyed colored long 

sundress with a dark blue/black sweater/jacket and black Nike slides. 

Any contact or visual made regarding Temeka Bruce or information on her whereabouts, 

please contact 911 or the Leon County Sheriff’s Office at (850) 606-3300. 

 

MISSING: Temeka Lashawn Bruce, 

African-American female 

HAIR: Black 

EYES: Brown 

HEIGHT: 5’6’’ 

WEIGHT: 190 

DATE OF BIRTH: 07/08/1976 

LAST SEEN LOCATION: Area of 

Bur Oak Drive and Shumard Drive 

LAST SEEN WEARING: dark blue, 

light blue, and white, tie dyed 

colored long sundress with a dark 

blue/black sweater/jacket and 

black Nike slides 
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